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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am urgently concerned about habitat fragmentation and the immediate and long-term effects these "short-term"

management actions (logging and associated land use development) have on ecosystems.

 

Start setting strong national precedent based on what we and future generations will value. This is important, the

habitat we have marked for protection is critical. We should be moving in the opposite direction, identifying more

areas to expand protection, restoration and conservation. This should not be political.

 

I urge you to select the "No Action" Alternative (Alternative 1) and allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the

Tongass National Forest.

 

I even deleted the stock message here and personalized it. I and many others deeply care.

 

Sincerely,

 

ALEXANDER HAGG

 

Portland, OR 97211

 

[Position]


